
 

 

          
Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School 

 
Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR 

admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk 
Tel: 01691 830621 

 

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson 

 

Wednesday 7th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Big Sing Event at The Marches – Thursday 15th June 
  
The Marches School have kindly invited our Year 5 pupils to attend the ’Big Sing’ event on 
Thursday 15th June.  
 
It promises to be a fun-filled, action-packed day for pupils where they will get to 
practice singing, dancing and acting before finally performing in front of parents, carers and 
teachers. The day will be inspired by the Marches production of Matilda which they performed 
to some of our pupils earlier on in the year. The event will be a great opportunity for children 
to work on performing skills which are so often forgotten in education today.  In addition to 
this, it is an excellent opportunity for parents and carers to have a look around a local 
secondary education provider to aid your decision as to which school to send your child to in 
Year 7. 
 
The Year 5 pupils will be travelling by minibus, leaving school promptly at 9.00am. Please 
can we ask that your child arrives at school at 8.30am on this day.  
  
Normal school uniform should be worn and your child will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty 
to drink (not fizzy please) and a snack for break time. 
  
The performance is due to start at 2.45pm and parents should arrive at 2.30pm. It will end 
around at 3.15pm. Parents and their children are welcome to have a look around the school 
before they leave. 
  
Parking will be available on the back fields - accessed by Croeswylan Lane. Marshalls will be 
on hand to guide arrivals. 
 
Please be aware that in order for your child to participate in this event, they will 
need to be collected by a parent or guardian from the Marches at 3:15pm once the 
performance has finished and they will not be returning back to school. If you are 
not able to arrange collection from The Marches, your child will remain in school 
for the day.  
 
 
 
 



 

 
In order to allow us to sort staffing and book numbers for the event, I would be grateful if you 
could complete the attendance slip below and return it to school by Friday 9th June. Please 
complete and return the slip even if your child will not be attending.  
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Thompson 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

**To be returned to school by Friday 9th June** 
 
 

Big Sing Event at The Marches – Thursday 15th June 
 
 
Child’s name:…………………………………………………………………. Class:…………………………….. 
 
* 

My child will be attending the Big Sing Event and they will be collected at 3.15pm by  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact number for day of visit:  
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

* 
My child will not be attending the Big Sing Event and they will remain in school on 
that day  
 

*Please tick above as appropriate  
 
 

 
Signed: ………………………………………………………….........   Date: ………………………………………….. 
  Parent/Guardian signature  
 
 
  
  
 

 


